
 

  
 

 
Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities District
 
Project:  RFI RN-2021-08-02-TCC-Technology 

RFQ RN-2021-08-02-TCC-NAMING 
Date:   Revised August 17, 2021 
 

Subject: Pre-submittal Conference  

There will be an on-site Pre-Submittal Conference on August 20th for the above 

referenced solicitations each of which was published to the Rio Nuevo website on 

August 02, 2021.  For those wishing to arrive the evening prior, there are a block of 

rooms held at the Doubletree by Hilton Tucson Downtown Convention Center under 
“Caliber Rio Nuevo” at a rate of $189.00 per night. 
 

Agenda: 

Thursday, 8/19  
• Hotel Check-in 

   8:00 pm Cocktail reception at Doubletree 
• Hosted by Visit Tucson 

 
Friday, 8/20 Pre-submittal Conference  
Location: Tucson Convention Center - Maricopa/Mohave meeting room, Park in the TCC 
Lot A Garage, 260 S Church Ave.  
   9:00 am    Meet & Greet 
   9:30 am    Presentation 

• Welcome/Introductions 
• Mayor Romero’s Comments 
• Rio Nuevo, RN Board Chair Fletcher McCusker 
• Visit Tucson, Brent Deraad 
• TCC Operations, Glenn Grabski 
• TCC Masterplan Scope, Swaim Associates 
• TCC Technology Masterplan, Technology Plus 
• Q&A 

   10:30 am  TCC Campus Tour including ongoing improvements 
   12:00 am  Lunch 
   1:00 pm    TCC Technology/Infrastructure Tour 
 
Contact: 

Brandi Haga-Blackman    Michael Becherer  

Rio Nuevo, Administrative Director   Swaim Associates Architects 

(520) 623-7336    (520) 326-3700 

brandihb@rionuevo-tucson.org  Mbecherer@swaimaia.com  



 

 


